From:
Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 11:10 AM

To: Records Department <council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr/Madam,

Re: DA2023/0130

I was notified that the above application has been submitted to the council for approval. I
am the owner of one of the properties at I am writing to
express strong OPPOSITION to this application due to various reasons.

We have been owning the property for 20 years. Lidcombe has built large amounts of
residential properties in the recent 10 years. The proposed development is located
extremely close to the large amounts of the residential properties. It contains a high risk
of health impacts on the residents. Air pollution, safety of drinking water, the impact of
the living environment and increase of traffic congestions.... We don't want to see our
homes become a terrible area surrounded with loads of loads of waste trucks and wastes.
This special industry should be built further away from the residential area NOT just
acrosses the railway line as shown below!!!
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Please take it into serious consideration. We definitely OPPOSE to this application.
Should you require any further info please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards
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